From:

To: City Council
Subject: A shame to lose transparency
Date: Sunday, March 2, 2025 8:28:43 AM

Dear Council Members,

Thank you for all your efforts and past accomplishments on behalf of our beloved town.
Please do not block your own freedom of speech.

If you disagree with one another, please be transparent in that, so that your constituents may continue to trust you as

individuals representing multiple views. Let us see you work it out-or not, as we long to see our county, state and
federal processes made transparent. We cannot make informed decisions without information.

Respectfully,

Laura Morgan, MD





